
From: Tom Froggatt <tom@rraarchitects.com>  
Sent: 08 March 2019 09:31 
To: Prior, Andrew <Andrew.Prior@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Banks, Andrew <Andrew.Banks@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Little Hereford P182607/F 

 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Further to the feedback from Natural England – foul drainage outfall from package treatment plants 
connecting to adjacent watercourse deemed unacceptable due to phosphate levels – please find attached 
our revised site plan for the above planning application, now including cesspits to the rear of the properties. 
These have been sized by our drainage consultant and sited in accordance with legislation – as such I would 
be grateful if you could circulate the attached for comment amongst the statutory consultees. 
 
If you need any additional information or have any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch – similarly 
if there is anything I can do to help expedite the process please let me know and I’ll do my best to assist. 
 
Best regards 
 
Tom Froggatt 
BA (Hons) Architecture | MArch 
 
Hereford              01432 278 707 
Gloucestershire 01242 269 374 

London                 0203 130 0398  
Ludlow                  01584 519 747 
 
To hear our latest news sign up to our newsletter here 
 

  www.rraarchitects.com 
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